
The Traill County Commissioners came to order in special session on June 28, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. with the following 
members present:  Commissioners Eblen, Elliott and Nesvig. Commissioners Amb and Young absent, and not voting. 
 
The purpose of the special meeting was to meet with department heads and review their 2022 budget requests.  The 
following departments met with Commissioners: 
 Water Resource: Jason Siegert  

Red River Joint Water: Gary Thompson, Randy Rustad & Keith Weston 
 Human Services: Kim Jacobson 
 F-M Ambulance: Chad Mickelson & Tim Meyer 
 Tax Director:  Kayla Knudson 
 Co. Agent & Weed Board:  Jill Lagein 
 Highway Department:  Corwyn Martin & John Wright 
 Treasurer:  Carla Swanson 
 St. Attorney & Victim Witness:  Charlie Stock 
 Economic Development:  Jim Murphy 
 Health District: Brenda Stallman 
 Hillsboro Airport Authority: Les Hurt & Larry Mueller 
 
Discussion was held concerning the closing and future sale of the Wells Fargo Building which houses several of Traill 
County Human Service offices.  Commissioner Eblen will be the contact person for the county and will work with 
Director Jacobson to draft a letter to the Wells Fargo Directors on the importance of the building to Traill County.  
 
No formal motions were made during the special meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:16 p.m. to meet again in special session on July 14, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Attest: 
______________________________________                             _______________________________________ 
Glenda Haugen, Auditor                 Kurt Elliott, Chairman 
 
 
 
 
   


